
Minutes from USSVI, USS Asheville Base Meeting  

Held at Ryan's Restaurant, 1000 Brevard road, Asheville, NC 

DEC 1ST TUESDAY 2015 

 

USSVI, USS Asheville Base meeting called to order at 1800 by Base Commander Eugene "Gene" Ipox. 

 

Invocation by Base Chaplin Tim Kast 

 

Pledge of Allegiance, tolling of the Boats was conducted for Boats lost in December 

 

Introductions of members 

 

Minutes from last meeting were posted on line and reviewed. Motion to accept by Eugene Ipox, seconded 

by Chip Wisard. Motion carried. 

 

The Treasurer's Report was given by the Base Treasurer Joe Schmidt with $325 in the checking account, 

$1066.63 in the Memorial Fund, $90 in Moonshine Mt, $20.00 in Petty Cash, $726.00 retail value in Ship’s 

Store totaling $2227.63. Chip Wisard motioned to accept the Treasurer's Report and the motioned seconded 

by Doc Peterman. Motion carried, report approved. 

 

Old Business 

Moonshine Mountain update: Jim Seacord talked to our contact Vicky about them taking over the 

hospitality table. The owner would have to come to a price and we would have to give him some idea base 

on what we spent in the 2015 year. Discussion came up about the cooking style and type of item prepared. 

The play director is working on a new skit for the after dinner entertainment  

Sea Cadets Car Show was cancelled because of weather. 

The Asheville parade went well but very cold. Fuel for the trucks involved was discussed. 

Kaps for Kids is Looking for a new volunteer to lead the program. Gene Ipox to be interim leader. Chip 

Wisard will help until a new chair person can volunteer. 

 Maintence at MoonShine Mt is needed badly. The hill is coming down slowly. 

 

T.C. Roberson High School has volunteered to send care package and letters to the crew of the USS 

Asheville. 

 

New Business 

Gene Ipox mentioned that the Marshall Parade muster will be at 10:30 AM on Saturday on the Island call 

828-713-1067 for directions 12/12/15. 

 

Good of the Order 

50/50 was drawn and Joe Schmidt won $10.00 in which he donated back to the Base. 

 

Next Meeting 01 December at Ryan's in Asheville @ 1800 

 

Base Chaplin conducted the benediction 

 

1850 Chip Wisard motioned to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Joe Schmidt voted and motion carried. 

I did not win the 50/50. 

 

Closing prayer  

 

Meeting adjourned at 1945. 

 


